
hola(!)


greetings(!)


figured i’d drop a pt. 2 of the RBe 
Newsletter — feat. updates & 
happenings, products… 👍


l’ez go


Riley Burnham

5/26-27/2024 

http://rileyburnham.com/newsletter


Current Projects


Flat-Earth Education: posting on 
Forum, adding content to website, 
researching/studying, watching videos/
debates; observing nature & the 
heavens/seasons; Sol’s cycle w/ Luna’s 
corresponding; the Zodiac; astrology…


Virtual Record Store: still 
celebrating & thereby posting on music 
video section; keeping it fresh; 
updating VRS mainpage almost daily w/ 
content; tinkering w/ header portion/
area; listening to tunes(!!!); 
enjoying music to its fullest; 
exploring/expounding…


Riley’s Exotic Goods: going back & 
forth w/ ads, playing around w/ 
sitelook & collections; adding 
products regularly(!); adjusting 
prices & trying sales; keeping it 
great; waiting for influx of sales(?) 
lol; figuring out how to do that kind 
of thing… advertising again probably


https://flatearth.freeforums.net
https://www.flateartheducation.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=shared&v=lLUrZUWVfNM
https://www.youtube.com/live/uNq9xYVUhpU?feature=shared
https://www.flateartheducation.com/images/Lunisolar-Interplay.png
https://www.virtualrecordstore.com/music-video-section.html
https://www.virtualrecordstore.com/music-video-section.html
http://virtualrecordstore.com
https://www.rileysexoticgoods.com
https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/collections


Positivity Training: adding products; 
using out the message [Spreading 
Positivity, joy, wellbeing…]; updating 
the site a bit; sharing out message 
[God = +] widely; wearing apparel 
regularly; feeling connected… 🙏


Language Puzzles: adding new content 
almost daily, journeying through this 
thing of life; the format is helpful 
for my own language skills; could 
start or complete v3 book whenever


References/lingering thoughts: reading 
at a clip of 0-4 books/day [mostly 
audio of course], i’m filling 
References & lingering thoughts w/ 
lots of great stuff, breaking 300 
awhile ago & plowing forth in New 
Record [personal] territory


Riley Burnham enterprises: adding 
entire pantheon of business beneath 
this header; so it’s busy & active — 
buzzing almost; though still quiet on 
the main front, the trend has been 
gradually increasing in traffic; 

https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/collections/positivity-training
http://positivity-training.com
http://positivity-training.com
http://positivity-training.com
http://positivity-training.com
http://positivity-training.com/images/PT-2020-Triangulation-of-Positivity.jpg
https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/god-equals-plus-hat
https://www.language-puzzles.com/distillations/
https://www.rileyburnham.com/references/index.html
https://www.rileyburnham.com/lingering-thoughts/index.html
https://www.rileyburnham.com
https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com


advertising seems to work good [like 
paying Google for instance] altho 
doing so has yet to convert shoppe 
sales, which is where i want them/
people… 🌟 all things good, still 
enjoying this endeavor


Riley Studios: we’s a busy(!) — this 
was almost a public entity [like 
phone-ringing style] before i reeled 
it back into where i’m at now; i felt 
that developing myself/skills was 
necessary to feel confident in work; 
i’m there & capable — lots of new 
creations; almost daily


Manliness Training: living this out, 
in same mantras: “Women should chase 
men. Men who chase women are 
predators.” —> this one is good in 
practice as it teaches yourself to 
mind your own business 😆 & to stop 
clinging — then just cogitating on 
roles interpersonally as a man [& 
likewise for women], as they naturally 
express & how varieties manifest  

https://www.riley-studios.com
https://www.manliness-training.com


Show Off


https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/solar-gratitude-shirt?_pos=1&_sid=eb401b0ba&_ss=r


 

https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/true-happiness-shirt?_pos=1&_sid=c6d15e0e8&_ss=r


 

https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/usual-heart-poster?_pos=1&_sid=016a3a99e&_ss=r


 

https://rileys-exotic-goods.myshopify.com/products/relax-praise-god-shirt?_pos=1&_sid=d004c0cdd&_ss=r


& Finally




in reference to

http://redirect.viglink.com/?key=71fe2139a887ad501313cd8cce3053c5&subId=7325239&u=https://www.youtube.com/live/uNq9xYVUhpU?feature=shared

